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Let’s congratulate SDPO Jermaine Rogers for his
accomplishments at the CPOC Supervisors Leadership
Academy. Mr. Rogers was selected by his peers to be the
keynote speaker of his graduation ceremony on April 29,
2022, where he delivered a speech that resonated with
Probation Departments throughout the State of
California. 

On May 1st and 2nd, Los Angeles County Deputy Probation Honor Guard members
Cano and Vizcarra, and Supervising Deputy Probation Officer Torres attended the
California Peace Officers Candlelight Vigil in Sacramento, CA, in honor of fallen
officers. Group Supervisor Nights Arnold Garcia is memorialized on the wall. 

ASIAN AMERICAN AND PACIFIC ISLANDER HERITAGE MONTH

Tehama County Chief Probation Officer
Richard A. Muench with SDPO Rogers 

GSN Garcia passed while on duty serving with the Los Angeles County Probation
Department. His memory and dedicated service will forever remain with the
department and the County of Los Angeles.

The California Peace Officers Memorial Foundation is a nonprofit charitable
foundation whose mission is to recognize and honor California’s peace officers who
gave their lives In The Line of Duty, serving the citizens of this great state, and
providing support to the family members left behind. Learn more at: camemorial.org

The Los Angeles County Probation Department joins the nation in celebrating Asian
American and Pacific Islander Heritage during the month of May. Across the nation,
Asian Americans, Native Hawaiians and Pacific Islanders contribute to our rich and
deeply rooted heritage.

Your impact is powerful and inspiring. From inventive trailblazers to laborers, the
month is a time to acknowledge your culture, achievements, hardships, and beliefs. 

Happy Asian American and Pacific Islander Heritage Month!!

Honor Guard members
Cano and Vizcarra

Thank you SDPO Rogers for representing LA County with
dignity, respect and pride. We applaud you and are
honored to have you on TEAM AFFLERBAUGH!  
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